
Back to School Night 
August 30th
5:30-7:30PM

.

Welcome to the fourth grade at Ludington 
Elementary School!

This year Mr. Moelker will be your homeroom 
teacher. Mrs. Cooper will teach Math and 
Science. Mr. Moelker will teach English 
Language Arts and Social Studies. Both 
teachers are looking forward to meeting you on 
the first day of school: Tuesday, September 5th.

It’s going to be a fantastic year full of learning, 
exploring, and fun!

Supply List

Headphones marked with name
Scissors with their initials on them
(2) Pkgs. of 12 #2 Plain Yellow Pencils
(1) Pkg. of Eraser Toppers
(1) Zippered Pencil Case 
(3) Heavy duty, two pocket folders 
          (One preferably orange)
(2) Notebooks
(2) Pkgs. of Post-it Notes
(6) Black Dry Erase Markers
(2) Box of Kleenex 
(1) Box of Gallon Ziplock bags
(1) Box Sandwich Ziplock bags
(1) 12 Packs Colored Pencils
(2) Highlighters 
(1) Black Sharpie (Fine Point) 
(2) Glue Sticks 
(1) Clorox Wipes

NO Trapper Keepers Please!

Meet Mrs. Cooper
ccooper@lasd.net

231-690-1800 (Please no calls after 8)

I graduated from Central Michigan 
University. I am trained as a Regular 
Education Teacher and a Special Education 
Teacher. This is my 32nd year of teaching. I 
have two sons, Evan and Seth. I live on 
Round Lake, and enjoy fishing and quad 
riding. I have two dogs, Bella and Pepper. 
This year I will be teaching math and 
science. I look forward to a fun year. Please 
feel free to contact me if you have any 
questions or concerns.

Mr. Moelker
bmoelker@lasd.net
616-466-8735

I graduated from Ferris State University. I am 
ecstatic to go into my 11th year of education. 
I have two daughters and a son who are 
excited to join Ludington Elementary. We 
enjoy hiking, reading, and sports, Our family 
has two husky dogs, Meara and Luna.  This 
year I  will be teaching English Language 
Arts and Social Studies. I cannot wait to get 
started. Please reach out to me at anytime. 


